
 

 

PARENT NEWS 
FEBRUARY 2019 

 

 

Valentine Cookie Order Due tomorrow! 
All cookie orders are due in the office no later than this Friday, February 1st.  

 

We are in need of test monitors for State Testing in April.  If you can help ½ a day, one day, or 

more, please let Mrs. Burrell know at ginaburrell@dcsok.org.  

 

PTO MEETING 

PTO will meet Tuesday, February 12th at 6:30 in the Library.  Fourth Grade 

Teachers will be the focus at this month’s meeting. 

 

VALENTINE PARTY DAY 
Valentine parties will be on Thursday, February 14th at 2:40 (set up at 2:30).  

Please make note as this is, actually, on Thursday this year. 
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NO SCHOOL 
Monday, February 18th we will not have school due to President’s Day. 

 

CLASS PICTURES 

Class pictures will be taken on Thursday, February 21st for the yearbook!!  

 

 

2nd GRADE MUSICAL/OPEN HOUSE 

Second grade will host their musical and Open House on Tuesday, February 26th at 

6:30p.m.   

 

BOOK FAIR 

The Book Fair will be from February 26th to March 7th during the school day.  Each 

class will be assigned a time for shopping.  The Library will be open for parents 

during Parent/Teacher Conference nights on March 4th and 5th. 

 

 

BULLY PROOF CLASS 

The Summit Martial Arts will be having a Bully Proof Class on Saturday, February 

23rd.  More information will be coming home closer to time. 

 

 



 

 

PBIS 
Spring Creek Elementary pledges to create a safe and caring environment for our students.  In an effort to 

continue to improve our school climate, our staff has worked together to implement a framework called 

Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports, “PBIS” or (“The Antler Way”).  This is based on our 

three basic expectations of Be Safe, Be Respectful, and Be Responsible.  We encourage you to discuss 

The Antler Way with your kiddo at home.  What has he/she done this week to demonstrate The Antler 

Way at school.  As always, we appreciate your support in help us create a safe learning environment for 

our Spring Creek Students!!  

 

KEEP IN TOUCH WITH SPRING CREEK 

Twitter: @SpringCreek_DC 

Webpage: www.springcreekelementary.org 

Facebook: Spring Creek Elementary - Deer Creek School District  

PTO - see link under the school tab on our webpage  

 

STUDENT INSURANCE  

“The Deer Creek School District has made arrangements to offer Student Accident 

Insurance for all students from K&K Insurance Group. We make this coverage 

available to parents for their children who are students enrolled in our schools. The 

Deer Creek School District does not provide insurance coverage or medical 

reimbursements to parents for injuries that occur during school, including those 

incurred during gym classes, recess, etc.  

While this coverage is optional, it is important that you review the coverage 

options available to you and consider purchasing this coverage, especially if your 



 

 

family has health insurance with a high co-payment for doctor and emergency 

visits, or a high- deductible plan, etc.  

You may find more information regarding Student Accident Insurance on the Deer 

Creek School District Website.”  

 


